February 26, 2021

Muscogee County Board of Elections and Registration P.O. Box 1340 Columbus, Georgia 31902

Council of Columbus, Georgia P.O. Box 1340 Columbus, Georgia 31902

Dear Members of the Board and Council,

After 65 years of service to this community, it is with sincere regret that I offer my retirement from the Muscogee County Board of Elections and Registration. I have served as a board member since 1991 and have enjoyed every challenging moment. I have been a part of implementing three different types of voting systems and developing policies to execute new laws and procedures. I am satisfied with the work of the Board in effecting a strong organization that delivers quality services to our citizens.

I started my career with the city in February of 1955 as a part-time playground director for Parks and Recreation. I retired after 35 years of service and thought that I would continue walking at the mall, being a bookkeeper for my church, attending numerous community meetings and church meetings, and playing Sudoku. I certainly did not know that eleven months later, I would be confirmed by Council as a member of the Board of Elections.

I am appreciative of the confidence placed in me by Council that allowed me to serve for 30 years as a member of the best election board in the State of Georgia. I will be available to assist in the transition of a new member and look forward to what the future has in store.

Regards,

Eleanor White Member Muscogee County Board of Elections and Registration

The white